[bookmark: _GoBack]Milam County 4-H Facebook Page:
The Milam County 4-H has a facebook page! Please make sure and go in and LIKE the page to get information about Milam County 4-H!  4-H facebook: https://www.facebook.com/milamcountyfourH 4-H Blasts will be posted on the page as well as contest winners, etc.

Milam County 4-H Shooting Sports: 
The Milam County 4-H Shooting Sports club will kick off their season with the annual club Christmas Party on Sunday, December 7th at the New Salem Clubhouse in Rockdale.
Call club managers, Stacey Pedroza 512-269-9874 or Susan Dean 512-446- 2845 if you need more information.

Date and Deadlines for the 2015  Milam County Junior Livestock Show – 
Show dates -  March 27, 28 & 29, 2015.  
Market Hog Tag in  -  December 8,  4-6 pm at the Youth Exposition Building.
Market Broiler Orders -  due by 5 pm on December 8 in the Extension office and are $1.67
per bird, with a $1.00 box fee.  Each entry will consist of 25 birds. Must receive payment by the
Dec. 8 deadline. Pickup date is Feb.11.
Market Rabbits will be tattooed on February 16, 4-6 pm at the YEB

These tag-ins are for ownership verification only, and does not serve as your entry into the show. 
Entry Deadline is February 16, with entry nights in Mid-February.  For additional information
contact the Texas A & M AgriLife Extension Service - Milam County office - 254-697-7045 -
100 E.1st Street in Cameron or the Milam County Jr. Livestock Show. 
                        
Consumer Project Meeting:
We will be having a Consumer Project Meeting on Monday, December 8th at 6pm at Bea’s Kitchen. We will be doing a back to the basics meeting as well as reasons so please come and learn! Also, please bring a calendar so we can book some dates for the new year and possibly a meeting in December!
I know we had also asked you to please do some classes. If you will, please complete those by Monday and email them to me, mlholcombe@ag.tamu.edu. If you have already sent them to Marcia, please go ahead and resend them to me as well! Thank you so very much!

Rockdale Fair Buyers Pictures:
4-Hers that made the Auction at the Rockdale Fair need to pickup their buyers pictures on December 9th or 10th between 
6:00 – 9:00 pm  at the Rockdale Fair Livestock Office.  These pictures must be delivered to your buyer by January 15th.
Call Cindy Hughes or Monica Garrison if you have any questions.


